
During the 2020 COVID-19 pandemic, the GS Cell has conducted activities online 

working towards its objectives during the pandemic. The college which caters towards 

the education of young women becomes a safe space for the discussion of gender 

equality. 

The Cell in the academic year 2020-2021 worked to create awareness through lectures, 

seminars, talks, workshops, debates, films and documentaries screening. The gender-

sensitive environment enables women and men of the institution to maximize their 

potential. 

The Cell conducted an online seminar on “Gender Sensitization: A Shift Beginning from 

Home" on 13rd July, 2021, by Dr. Garima, from  the Department of Psychology, St. 

Joseph's College For Women. 

The vision and mission of the College, and its objective eye on providing education to 

young women and transform the society through Self empowerment.  Thus the 

activities, curricular and co-curricular programs resonate with the aims and objectives 

of the Gender Sensitisation Cell which provides a safe forum for discussion and 

solutions creating a gender sensitive society. 

 


